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Circular 12-2020                               17 February 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
COMPOST SITE AND GARDEN REFUSE 

 
This is an urgent reminder regarding the Compost Site/Garden Refuse area, regularly plastic bags of all sorts and 
plastic containers are being dumped on the compost site. Four Seasons and our own Utility workers are not 
available to continually collect this plastic rubbish. 
 
These bags are either dumped by Residents or by Residents private gardeners, this is a reminder to all to inform 
your private gardeners to not dump plastic or any other refuse besides garden refuse on the compost heap. Bags 
of garden refuse must be emptied and the plastic refuse to be taken to the Recycling area. 
 
 
 

   
Warm regards 

 
Roy Martin 
Assistant Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The 
Village of Our Dreams” 
 


